CONVENTION CHAIRMAN’S REPORT

Our convention last year in Woodland Hills, California was very successful, and
many thanks to all who made it possible.

2009 will find us in Cincinnati, hosted by the Midwest chapter.
2010 S.0.W.N.Y. will host us in Buffalo, New York.

[ have had very little success convincing chapters to host conventions, and hope
we’ll see some volunteers. If the chapters won'’t host, then the convention will not
be held. That will be a shame. Talk to your members and host a convention in your
area. We’ll help you all we can, and it isn’t an impossible task.

Submitted by: Frank Nix, Convention Coordinator

Woodland Hills, CA



